TOWN OF EAST LYME
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE WORKSHOP MEETING
SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, APRIL 19, 2011
HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING
OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION
WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY MAY 3, 2011.

FILED IN EAST LYME TOWN
CLERK'S OFFICE
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EAST LYME TOWN CLERK



